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1964 The Tribute Postponed at Peabody Auditorium 

1964 The Tribute, scheduled for 7:30 p.m. on October 23, 2021 at the Peabody Auditorium has been 

postponed due to unforeseen circumstances with a new date to be announced. Refunds are available at 

the ticket holders point of purchase. Ticket holders who purchased tickets in person at the Peabody Box 

Office can contact the box office via email at PeabodyBoxOffice@codb.us or by phone at 386-671-3462 

for a refund. Ticket holders who purchased tickets online via Ticketmaster must contact Ticketmaster for a 

refund.  

For more information, visit www.peabodyauditorium.org or call the Peabody at 386-671-3462.  
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